Executive Director Christine S. Deyss, M.S.

January 6, 2005

Thomas F. Coleman, J.D. Emancipation Project PO Box 11030 Glendale CA 91226 We are writing to principle presenters only. Please share this information with any co-presenters.

Dear Thomas F.:

I am pleased to inform you that the committee for the 10th annual New York State Child Abuse Prevention Conference, *Children Need Everyday Heroes* has selected your workshop proposal

Abduction and Reprogramming of American Teens: The Need to Regulate Businesses that Abuse, Torture, and Kill

Your workshop is scheduled for Monday, April 11, 1:00-2:45 pm

As you requested,	we will provide	the A-V equipm	nent which is che	cked:	
overhead pictr	☐ slide pjctr	☐ TV & VCR	☐ microphone	☑ Cart &Screen (for L	CD

Please let us know immediately of any problems with the scheduled time or the A-V list.

Workshop sessions are 1 and 3/4 hour long; you may want to consider a brief break in the middle of your workshop. Handouts and audience-participation are important elements in workshops that are well received at our conferences.

If you are planning to join us for other parts of the conference, we request that you submit a registration form (available in mid-January) so that we are clear about when to expect you. Workshop presenters receive a waiver of one day's registration cost. Your registration would be

- if registering only for the day you present = \$0
- if registering for one additional day = \$120
- if registering for the entire conference = \$165

Workshop presenters are responsible for their own travel arrangements and accommodations. If you have not yet made a reservation at the Marriott hotel, you may do so by calling 800-443-8952. For special conference room rates (\$127/night) be sure to indicate you are attending the Prevent Child Abuse conference.

Call Jennifer Matrazzo, 518-445-1273, or email to her, jmatrazzo@preventchildabuseny.org, with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Christine S. Deyss Executive Director

Cayof 3 intende

